
Crowan School Newsletter –25th April 2025

Dates for your diary
Every Wednesday –Forest School (Crenver and Pengelly)

Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday

Thiursdya 8th May – VE day street party

Friday 9th May – Pengelly visit to Maritime Museum

Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May Year 6 SATs

Thursday 22nd May –Squashbox theatre visist and workshops

Monday 26th - Friday 30th May - Half term

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this week 

are: 

Releath: Rose and Arthur S

Trenoweth: Ethan C, Poppy and Olivia

Pengelly: Poppy and Vinnie

Crenver: Humphrey and Tyler 

Awards for this half term’s value:

Resilience

Summer and Kylo 

Well done all of you! 

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 96.8%

Pengelly: 100%

Trenoweth: 98.7%

Releath: 98.8%

FANTASTIC PENGELLY!

UNIFORM
Please can we remind you as we move

into the summer, children need to be

wearing black shoes to school. For

health and safety reasons, shoes should

fit children’s feet securely and should

not easily slip off. All long hair should

also be tied back.

WELCOME BACK

We hope that everyone had a lovely holiday and had the opportunity to enjoy the 

good weather (well the first week anyway!). It has been lovely to see all the children 

back in school and already working so hard. Please remember, we are always 

available if you have any questions or concerns, so please do get in touch with your 

child’s class teacher or Miss Harris. The summer term is always really busy so we will get 

dates of events out to you as soon as they are finalised. 

KS2 SATS
From Monday 12th May-Thursday 15th May, Year

6 will be taking part in their KS2 SATs. It is very

important that all Year 6 children are in school

every day of that week, well rested and ready to

do their best. We will be holding brain breakfasts

for Year 6 each day that they have tests (further

details to follow).

CLUBS 
Information about clubs will be sent 

out next week so that your child can 

sign up for the clubs that they would 

like to take part in. We will try to make 

sure that all children get to take part in 

the clubs they wish, but some clubs 

are very popular so we may need to 

run groups for these.
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